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STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL 
 

PO Box 43172    Olympia, Washington  98504-3172 
 

 
INFORMATIONAL HEARING and PUBLIC COMMENT OPPORTUNITY 

BP CHERRY POINT COGENERATION PROJECT 

2:00 PM, Monday, August 15, 2011 
Washington State Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW, Conference Room 206 

Olympia, Washington 98504 

Request to Amend the BP Cherry Point Cogeneration Project Site Certification Agreement 

 
On June 10, 2011, BP requested the Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council (EFSEC) to 

approve an amendment to the BP Cherry Point Cogeneration Project Site Certification 
Agreement (SCA).  If approved, the amendment would allow transfer of the SCA and associated 
permits from Cherry Point Cogeneration, LLC to BP West Coast Products, LLC. 

Starting at 2:00 p.m., EFSEC will conduct an informational hearing at 1300 S. Evergreen 
Park Drive SW, conference room 206, Olympia, Washington.  The purpose of the hearing is to 
receive public comments from interested persons or organizations on the request to amend the 
SCA. 

Written comments will also be accepted.  Written comments should be sent to the attention of 
Jim La Spina, EFSEC Siting Specialist, EFSEC, PO Box 43172, Olympia, WA 98504-3172, by 
email to efsec@utc.wa.gov, or by fax to (360) 586-1130.   All written comments must be 
received in the EFSEC office by 5:00 pm. August 16, 2011.  Written comments may also be 
submitted at the informational hearing on August 15, 2011 in Olympia, Washington.   

The SCA amendment request and EFSEC’s SEPA Determination of Non-Significance 
regarding this matter pursuant to WAC 197-11-340 are available from the Council at the address 
listed above, or by calling Jim La Spina, EFSEC Siting Specialist, at (360) 664-1362.  These 
documents are also available on the EFSEC web site at: http://www.efsec.wa.gov/bpcogen.shtml. 

Dated in Olympia, Washington, July 21, 2011 
By: Al Wright, EFSEC Manager 


